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March 12, 2014 
  

LF  PCN# C0124  Product Supplier Change Notice 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection solution with global commitment to 
providing the highest quality products, would like to notify you that we are changing the supplier for the 
part number listed below to avoid cost increases. This change does not affect fit, form or function of the 
part. No dimensions have been modified.  
 

Material Description 
Unit 
Packaging 

178.6764.0001           HOLDER FOR FL1 (MINI) PCB  100 PC 100 
 

  
This will be a running change, effective immediately. Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if 
you require any additional information. We will be pleased to answer any questions you may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Pat Prince 
 

Pat Prince  
Associate Product Manager -  Commercial Vehicle Products 
pprince@littelfuse.com 
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